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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Brings Financial Education to Boys & Girls Club 

ALPENA, MI—Alpena 
Alcona Area Credit Union 
(AAACU) is bringing 
Financial Fridays to the 
Boys & Girls Club of Alpena 
this summer. AAACU team 
members began the 
program this past Friday, 
July 11th. The kids in 
attendance learned the 
basics of credit unions and 
opening an account. For 
the four following weeks, 
team members will go over 
other aspects of financial 
wellness including 
budgeting, savings, and 
how to make smart 
financial choices as the 
attendees get older. 
 
The credit union is proud 
to empower local youth 
with the financial 
education they need to 
grow into confident, 
informed decision-makers. 
 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of May 31, 2025, AAACU provides service to 48,163 members with total 
assets equal to $899,656,746. 
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